Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

March 29, 2019

HONOR ROLL - Congratulation and cheers to the outstanding students who
earned academic achievement honors for 3™ quarter! Centerville School is
sincerely proud of these students’ dedication and commitment to learning, and
for continuously striving towards excellence.

*3.94 Layne Bruhn
Ada Garner 3.74, Samuel Bischoff 3.65, Will Garner 3.62,
Matthew Gray 3.60, Olivia Armstrong 3.59, Josie Brooks 3.38,
Lydia Hanning 3.32, Matthew Pittman 3.26, Cassie Vance 3.20,
Juliette Aarness 3.18, Carson Berdahl 3.14, Lexi Molnar 3.13

READING - Hooray, the mighty Tigers score again! The school goal of 1200
reading points was surpassed and rose to a total of 1286 points. Great job
students! Spring reading month has been lots of fun towards promoting the
enjoyment and success of reading. Appreciation is given to the PTC Boosters
for their support in providing reading prizes to winning ticket holders of each
classroom. ’

POSTER WINNERS - Congratulations to the winning poster illustrators:
Noah Starr, Carlee Ready, Addy Lower, Matthew Gray, Caitlyn Jauken, Layne
Bruhn, Jewlia Siglin, Nate Cosner, and Riley Bradley. As a part of our reading
celebrations, every student designed and presented a Book Poster. 79
impressive posters were displayed for everyone in the school to vote for their
favorite.

CONFERENCES - We thank all parents for attending conferences this week.
¥ Your involvement with your child’s education is a huge indictor of their success
at school. Please continue to look over and review their assignments, talk
about the importance of learning, and applaud their academic endeavors.

collecting cans to help fund their East Coast Trip. Can deliveries will be

CAN DRIVE - Save your aluminum cans! The Washington D.C. 4>H group is u
accepted at the school anytime after spring vacation.

i8S  SPRING VACATION - School will be closed next week for spring break and
- open again on April 8"™. Enjoy the days with family and fun times!




